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Many thanks to the 200+
guests who joined us for the
banquet in September. It was
a wonderful evening of
fellowship! Neighbors shared
their stories, through videos
and written statements.
Volunteers told of their
experiences serving through
Love INC. The silent auction
was popular, and we added a
dessert auction, which was lots
of fun. We are blessed by your
support! See you next year!



Dedicated
Zionsville
Fellowship
volunteers
painted the
front steps!

ZHS Show Choir
blessed us with a
sock donation!

We enjoyed
meeting
many of you
at Freedom
Church’s
Serve Day!

Furniture volunteers are needed and appreciated!

Staff, spouses and volunteers enjoyed learning
more about the Refuge and supporting that
great partnering organization!

We helped support this
local pantry that serves
many of our neighbors!

We were up
to some
mischief at
this annual
community
event!

Staff traveled to Howell, Michigan to
participate in Love INC National’s “Vision and
Reality” training in October!

Staff completed the
40/40 Challenge of
reading a passage from
the Gospel of Luke and
walking one mile daily
for 40 days! 



October was Pastor Appreciation Month!  Love INC
partnered with Shalom House to offer a breakfast and
a small gift to local pastors.  We appreciate all they

do to serve their churches and our community!

August
Lori Overdorf

September
Janie Bond

October
Jane Hammock

November
Bernie Terhune

We are excited to celebrate these volunteers, whose faithful
service makes such a difference in the lives of our neighbors.  



Requests Needs Met Volunteer Hours
Served

498 2,269 647

Love INC of Boone County
PO Box 368

Lebanon, IN  46052

www.loveincbc.org

The Love INC office
will be closed

December 20 through
January 5 for the

holidays.
We wish you a

 Merry Christmas and
a blessed New Year!


